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Dear Greg,
 
Thank you for your letter of 27 October 2015 requesting information about the total
 overall cost of developing the Local Alcohol Policy (LAP) under the Sale and Supply of
 Alcohol Act 2012.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.
 
Staff at the DCC are not required to record their time (including undertaking research)
 and therefore we cannot provide this information.  There were no contractors employed
 to work on developing the LAP.
 
We are unable to provide details of the cost of advertising the public meetings as the
 information is not stored in a format which would enable this information to be
 extracted.
 
The DCC has paid $9652 (ex GST) for legal costs for the LAP from March 2014 to date.
 
The DCC has spent $249 (incl GST) on publishing costs for the LAP and $377.81 (incl
 GST) on providing meals for panel members during the LAP hearings.
 
I am sorry that we cannot provide you with more helpful information.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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